
Kelly Valadez 

From: Kelly Valadez 
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 7:57 AM 

To: Paul Wynn 

Subject: RE: Regarding the recent commission hearing and fines assessl;1 D 
fl&[]) 

Good morning Mr. Wynn, 
JAN 1 

You would use your case# 2019-1122 as reference to ensure proper posting of the payment. ~l:AL E: 1 2023 
a sr.4,rc 

Payments can be made in person or mailed to: Y 

Nevada Real Estate Division 

COMM1ss, 
Vi_ ON 

~ Administration Section 
3300 W. Sahara Ave. 
Suite 350 
Las Vegas, NV 89102 

I will place you on the agenda and mail you a meeting notice for the February 21-23, 2023 Real Estate Commission 

meetings. 

Please let me know if you have any other questions. 

Thank. you, 

Xe[[y Ya[adez 
Commission Coordinator 
Nevada Real Estate Division 
3300 W. Sahara Avenue, Suite 350 
Las Vegas, NV 89102 
(702) 486-4606 

From: Paul Wynn <bpopro@live.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 9:49 PM 
To: Kelly Valadez <KValadez@red.nv.gov> 
Subject: Re: Regarding the recent commission hearing and fines assessed ... 

0 ~~ nm~m:1lfol?l:ffe1'1t;J,] °t©m illffitJn~~1_ni :.-ff~@J..@, '~-,:(;1-'?1'.-:~ rs1'-f,t,)~p;rfuw1:iJ_µ.,)rlli)'.B~fil):slilura. - 'oJr -

~uu Jh~ ·:J.1!:@stll.1:,-1 11~Iii1 .!Jfl!.IB9WrJ ~J!las.. 

Yes please, and thank you for responding so quickly. Also, where would I make a payment between now and 
then, and what should I use as a reference for the payment? 

Thank you, 

Paul Wynn 

From: Kelly Valadez <KValadez@red.nv.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 4:43 PM 
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To: bpopro@live.com <bpopro@live.com> 
Subject: RE: Regarding the recent commission hearing and fines assessed ... 

Good afternoon Mr. Wynn, 

I am the Commission Coordinator for the Real Estate Commission and you would need to petition the Commission for 
reconsideration of your due date and request for a payment plan. 
I can place you on the agenda for the upcoming February 21-23, 2023 Real Estate Commission meeting for you to ask for 
the extension and payment plan. 
The Commission meeting is past your due date of February 3, 2023, but if you begin making payments on your fine/costs 
due, it will show good faith to the Commission. 

Would you like me to add you to the agenda to petition the Commission? 

Tfiank you, 

Xe{{y Ya{acfez 
Commission Coordinator 
Nevada Real Estate Division 
3300 W. Sahara Avenue, Suite 350 
Las Vegas, NV 89102 
(702) 486-4606 

From: Paul Wynn <bpopro@live.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 4:25 PM 
To: Maria Y. Martin <mymartin@red.nv.gov> 
Subject: Regarding the recent commission hearing and fines assessed ... 
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Hello Maria, 

I would like to ask for an extension or a payment plan for the fines assessed to me in our previous commission 
hearing. The real estate market is extremely slow, and business is way way down for us out there, as I am sure 
you are aware. I can make payments to the amount and am requesting the longest payment plan available. I 
will likely pay the entire amount off prior to the expiration of the term should one be granted. Otherwise, it 
will be difficult if not impossible to pay the amount in full by the due date. If my license was to be suspended 
for lack of payment, this only exasperates the issue and makes it impossible to make payments. I hope you will 
consider this option, and would not be requesting it if not completely necessary. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Wynn 
702-808-6290 
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